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Kilmacud Crokes Hurling 

Punchestown 2013 Raceday 
 

   
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I writing to you to ask you to consider taking a table at our Punchestown Raceday which will be held on Tuesday April 
23rd next.  I am attaching a booking for what is a professionally run corporate event that you would be proud to bring 
your friends or business colleagues and customers to. The day includes three Grade One races which satisfies the 
racing aficionados in terms of quality of racing and we have secured the only table service trackside entertainment of 
the Punchestown National Hunt Festival with a four course meal complimentary wine all included.   
 
This year we will celebrate our 10th annual race day on Tuesday 23th April, again on the opening day of the 
Punchestown National Hunt Festival.  It is also an ideal date this year sitting nicely between Easter and the May bank 
holiday weekend.  It should attract the best Irish and British trained horses following their exertions at the Cheltenham 
festival this week.  It is rumoured that two of the best jump horses Sprinter Sacre and Flemenstar fresh from the 
Queen Mother Champion chase in Cheltenham will go head to head in the Boylesports Champion Chase.  
 
We are set up to make the outing the most convenient and enjoyable day possible with complimentary luxury coach 
transfers to the racecourse from the City Centre , Stillorgan or even scheduled stops on route if necessary and home 
again allowing you to enjoy a drink on the day without worrying about the car. We have tipsters lined up to prime you 
for the days betting opportunities and celebrities for your guests to mix and mingle with on the day.  Throughout the 
afternoon you will enjoy fine racing and teatime snacks and teas/coffees are all included. 
   
Last year we got the best weather of the week and our 2012 event was a big success. We welcomed our special guests, 
Irish Boxing star Michael Carruth, Rugby celebs, Eddie O’Sullivan, Brent Pope and Mick Galway and indeed our own 
Kilmacud Crokes stars Niall Corcoran and Ryan O’Dwyer. We had our best dressed lady winner picked for us by Pippa 
O’Connor and our raffle prizewinner won a holiday for two in Croatia.  
 

For 2013, we have also invited some very special guests and are confident you and your guests will have a very 
enjoyable and memorable day.   Based on feedback it is proven to be an excellent day either for Corporate 
Entertainment or indeed entertaining staff, colleagues, friends or family. We are encouraged by the repeat bookings 
from patrons who have come in previous years as proof of the great days enjoyment to be had.  We are also planning a 
“goodie bag” for our anticipated 600+ attendees and if you wished to contribute any worthwhile gift to this we would 
also be very grateful and it may afford you a publicity opportunity for your business.  

To book a table please complete the attached Booking Form and return it to myself or any member of the organising 
work group below. If you cannot commit to a full table, we can facilitate partial table bookings.  

 

Yours in sport, 

 

Brian Geraghty 
Chairperson, Punchestown Workgroup       www.kilmacudcrokes-hurling.com 
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